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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
 

2021 Spring Town Point Virginia Wine Festival 
Postponed Due to COVID-19 Guidelines 
 
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 
 
Norfolk, VA – Norfolk Festevents has announced the 2021 Spring Town Point Virginia Wine Festival, 
originally scheduled for Saturday & Sunday, May 1 & 2, 2021, has been postponed due to COVID-19 
health and safety guidelines. A new date is yet to be determined. 
 
Current ticketholders can contact festevents@festevents.org by Tuesday, June 1, 2021, to receive a 
credit for the 2021 Fall Wine Festival, to receive a credit for 2022, or to request a refund. 
 
The 2021 Fall Town Point Virginia Wine Festival is scheduled for Saturday & Sunday, October 16 & 
17, 2021, at Town Point Park along the Downtown Norfolk Waterfront. For more information on 
Norfolk Festevents and additional upcoming events, go to Festevents.org. 
 
Norfolk Festevents is working closely with the City of Norfolk, along with state and local health 
officials, on options for the spring event. 
 
Norfolk Festevents, Ltd., based in Norfolk, Virginia, is a private, not-for-profit organization dedicated 
to creating the most dynamic urban waterfront community in America through innovative 
programming and imaginative uses of its historic waterfront spaces. Norfolk Festevents has garnered 
international acclaim for its advocacy for public access to waterfronts, outstanding quality 
programming and development of public spaces, transforming Norfolk into one of the most 
progressive, fun and livable waterfront communities in the country. Residents, workers, and visitors to 
Norfolk and The 757 are invited to experience all the fun and excitement of the 2021 season! 
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